

COLLEGE OF HUMANITIES HUMANITIES INSTITUTE



Mahatma Gandhi, Nelson Mandela & Martin Luther King Jr International Conference Private Bag X01, Scottsville, 3209, Pietermaritzburg, South Africa

smitj@ukzn.ac.za

david.gengan@gandhifoundation.co.za

12 June 2023

Dr Christian Bartolf Gandhi Information Centre Germany

Dear Dr Bartolf

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF SUPPORT FOR AND PARTICIPATION IN THE GMK 2023 CONFERENCE

Warm Greetings from Pietermaritzburg- we trust that you had a safe and pleasant trip back and well-deserved rest. It is with great pleasure and pride that we report on the GMK 2023 Conference. Feedback from various attendees to the Conference has been extremely positive and encouraging, indicating a resounding successful event overall. Such success is due also to your presence and participative contribution. Therefore, on behalf of the various organizing groups of the conference- the International Working Committee, the Local Working Committee, the Humanities Institute and the Pietermaritzburg Gandhi Foundation, we extend sincere gratitude and appreciation to you for the role you played in the hosting of this conference.

Thank you for availing yourself in the midst of busy schedules to attend the GMK 2023 Conference, present a paper and participate in Round Table discussions. Your contribution towards the overall success of the conference, is acknowledged with gratitude, and your presence helped ground the conference within the high standard it did deliver to.

At this time of great global chaos and crisis, we are hopeful that your message of peace resonates with delegates and beyond.

We look forward to sustained collaboration in the pursuit of our common aims, and indeed enduring friendships. Blessings!

Your sincerely

Prof J.A. Smit

Chair: Humanities Institute

smitj@ukzn.ac.za

Mr. DD Gengan

Chair: Gandhi Foundation PMB david.gengan@gandhifoundation.co.za